
 

 

Moosehead Lake House 

June 17, 2019 

 
Dear Students and Families, 

 

Welcome to the Moosehead Lake House. Our house is composed of two 

teachers, Mr. Brown and Mr. Mitchell. Mr. Brown will teach Math and Science 

and Mr. Mitchell will teach Language Arts and Social Studies. Two additional 

teachers, Ms. Richards and Mrs. Spagnoli, will act as advisors. We are all very 

excited to work with you to make your sixth grade year a great success. As school 

is just around the corner, you will likely want to purchase your school supplies. 

The list below includes everything you will need to begin the school year. Have a 

great summer and we will see you in the fall. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Brown, Mr. Mitchell, Ms. Richards, and Mrs. Spagnoli 

_________________________________________________________________ 
 

School Supply List 

● Pencils 

● Pens (Blue and Black) 

● Colored Pencils 

● One 1 ½ inch binder 

● Handheld Pencil Sharpener for Colored Pencils 

● Earbuds 

● 2 Packages of Loose-Leaf Paper 

● Pencil Top Erasers 

● Box of Tissues for the Classroom  


